 Safety Protocols for Outdoor Large Gatherings 

· Large gatherings will not exceed 50 people.

· Members are REQUIRED to preregister for each event and answer a few health questions. Prior to the event, a registration link will be sent out via email. If assistance is needed, call the office.

· On arrival, please park in designated area.  All attendees will stay in their car until a Greeter comes to you and confirms your registration with your name, phone number and the date/time of the event.

· These events will take place outside and last no longer than 45 minutes.

· Members who are at higher risk for severe illness are encouraged to stay home.

· Those who are feeling sick are REQUIRED to stay home.

· Upon arrival, all attendees are REQUIRED to be screened by the Safety Steward with a temperature check and have their registration health questions confirmed. Any person with a temperature of 100.4 or higher and/or found to be at risk due to the answers to the Health Questions will be asked to leave.

· Large events REQUIRE a minimum of 3 people to run an event – a Greeter to manage car traffic and parking, a Safety Steward to take attendance and temperatures, insure safety protocols and oversee proper clean up, and an Usher to direct seating and walking traffic.

· All attendees (over the age of 2) are REQUIRED to wear a cloth face covering and maintain a minimum of six feet apart for the duration of the event. Masks will be provided, if needed.

· Members will not share objects such as hymnals, bibles, etc.

· There will be no food/drinks available or provided. You may bring your own food or drinks - please don’t share.

· Participants will bring their own chairs and stay in their assigned location for the duration of the event.

· The building will remain closed and NO bathroom facilities will be available.

· Attendees will promptly leave at the end of the event and avoid congregating.

· Attendees unable to adhere to the safety protocols will be asked to leave for the safety of all.
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